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WELCOME TO THE 25-26 SCHOOL YEAR

Parent Check-In Meetings

Important Dates

Hello Families! We’ve had an amazing start, the first few days have
been filled with smiles, laughter, and lots of learning! We’re so

excited for the adventured ahead this school year. 
Keep an eye out for our monthly newsletter, packed with details

about upcoming events, themed spirit  days, special reminders, and
all the important info you need to stay connected.

Here’s to a year full of growth, joy and unforgettable memories!

We love celebrating all of
our caregivers! We know
not all of our grandparents
are close by, so  this year
we are also celebrating
any special friend like an
aunt, uncle, grandparent
figure or friend! 
 

9/1: Labor Day - LHP closed
9/2: Hot Lunch begins
w/OKLA.com 
9/5: Grandparent / Special
Friend Day 7:30am - 10am
9/15: Hispanic Heritage
Month Begins
9/20: Preschool Fair @
Family Room
9/24: Crazy Hair Day
9/25: Ms. Marcela’s Birthday
9/30: Fire Drill

We will hold parent meetings
during the week of 9/15 at
8am. Teachers will discuss
classroom expectations,
curriculum, potty learning,
classroom schedule,
birthdays, room parent, PPTO,
PK vs TK, and more ... 

9/15 Rm. 1        9 /18 Rm. 6
9/16 Rm.3         9/19 Rm. 5
9/17 Rm.2 

Grandparent’s

Day‌



The best way to reduce the spread of germs is to keep kiddos
home if they are sick. A child with the following conditions must

stay home and rest:
Fever (100.4 +) within 24 hours 

Medication within 24 hours 
Runny nose or heavy nasal discharge that cannot be

contained (except for allergies) 
Rash 

Unusual crankiness 
Vomiting 
Diarrhea 

Ear or Eye Irritation that causes extreme discomfort

Please notify our Director, Lesley Diaz via call, email, or
Brightwheel Admin message if your child is diagnosed with any

illness, as we must notify other families to monitor for any
possible symptoms.

Health Reminders

Sign In/Out iPads
Friendly reminder to sign in
and out daily to avoid any
fees. Please also remind our
little ones that the iPads are
just for grownups, signing in
and out is a grownup step
only. 


